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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 5:50 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Supervisor District change 

Bruce Routt (not verified) sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Bruce Routt 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Supervisor District change  
Comment or Question 
I say don’t change what works! This would cost a lot of money to change and there is not one good reason to change at this time. It’s a 
political move and we don’t need to do it! 

 
 

 




